
GREATER NORTHWEST BAPTIST 

MONTHLY UPDATE 
 

MARCH 2023 
 
INTRODUCTION 

 
Welcome to your second Monthly Church Update. This report is to  update 
you on the progress of major church initiatives. You can find it online, 
posted at church and in the bulletin on the last Sunday of each month.  
 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 
 
BUILDING NEWS 

 
Our ovens are now working great! The ovens have been checked and 

cleaned and everything is working great. Thanks to our facilities leadership! 
 
Kitchen outlets are still being evaluated. Appliances may be re-arranged 
to determine if the problem is over-utilization on one side of kitchen.  
 
Computer lab equipment is in place and ready to host classes and 
events. 

 
HOUSE UPDATE 

 

The topical survey has been completed on 3450 W. 62nd Street. 

The survey revealed that we have 3.06 acres instead of 2.79 acres 

of land. Preliminary renovation documents are in-process.  

 
PLANNING 
COMMITTEE 

 
2023 Church activities are being finalized by our ministry leadership 

planning committee. Both traditional and new events will be part of our 

year. There will likely be some events that require more church 

participation than in previous years in the way of donations or a small 

participation fee. The committee is working to mitigate expenses and be 

good stewards of funds, while providing excellent ministry and fellowship 

events. Stay tuned for more news! 

 
FINANCE 
COMMITTEE 

 
Your Finance Committee will allow more time for budget prep this 
year. The committee will create and communicate a timeline to include all 
budget activities by the beginning of the fourth quarter. All forms, 
deadlines and instructions will be available earlier to allow more time for 
planning the various ministry budgets.  
 

NEXT MONTHLY  UPDATE: SUNDAY APRIL 23, 2023 
 


